
Planning application comment was submitted on the21 May 2023 12:03 PM 

The following is a comment on application PI 63932/0 by Laura Powell 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Very concerned at the noise and disburption such a large application will have. We will be losing the 
green space close to our home that many people walk their dogs and enjoy this space daily. The biggest concern 
is that this is over developing the town. Bromyard cannot support 250 new houses there aren't the facilities for 
the people living here now never mind such a large expansion, with the traffic, the sewage and water pipes are 
always bursting as it is never mind plumping in 250 new homes and the lack of medical, school and public 
transport. I've lived herejyears and still have not been able to get an NHS dentist slot for example, how would 
250 new households have any access.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Laura

Last name: Powell

Email:

Postcode: HR7 4TZ

Address: 5 Flaggoners Close, Bromyard, HR7 4TZ

infrastructure from section 106 to consider: A new doctors, dentist, and upgraded public transport availability 
and schedule. A very large gap between the development and the existing houses to keep the green space.

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details? 
id=163932

Form reference: FS-Case-517763575


